
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
21 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our GCSE Mock Examination Preparation Evening takes place in the Drama Hall on Tuesday 8 November 
from 6.30 – 8.15pm.  

Parents are invited to come along to hear the advice we are giving to students to help them prepare for mock 
examinations, in addition to specific advice from the core subject leads. There is no need to confirm 
attendance – please just turn up. 
 
Year 11 students will attend a similar session covering mock preparation information on Wednesday 9 
November, so they do not need to attend the parents’ presentation on the Tuesday. 

Best wishes 

 
Hannah Khan 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 
 


